
----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Floraline Stevens <floraline.stevens@charter.net> 
To: Jacqueline Robinson <jacque robinson@yahoo.com > 
Sent: Thu, February 24, 2011 1:06:39 PM 
Subject: Transportation Commission 

Hello Jacque! 

My best regards and wishes on the election. You have been a consistently 
energetic,insightful and hardworking City Councilwoman. I am sure that the 
voters will remember those very positive traits. 

You know I have been on the Transportation Commission for almost four years 
and it is time to resign from this volunteer effort. You will have the 
opportunity to appoint someone new. Through the years, I have enjoyed 
working with all of the Transportation Department staff and many of the 
commissioners. Thank you for your confidence in me. 

Most Sincerely, 

Floraline I. Stevens 

04/04/2011 
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